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Our family caring for your family  
“Before, During and After”  

the death of a loved one  
 



 

 

 

 

For the family of every veteran we serve we 

offer to create a Veteran’s Book. 

 

Our Veteran’s Books are presented to honour 

those who, in times of war and peace, gave 

more than was expected, by doing more than 

was asked. 

 

While there is no glory in war, there is 

honour and it is our sincere desire that this 

memorial honours the memory of one of the 

many who helped preserve the freedoms that 

we all enjoy today. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 
The Veteran Book is created by using information provided by 
the family about their loved ones service record.  
 
 
Included in the book is: 

 A service photo of the deceased (or any photo chosen 
by the family) 

 Rank and station of service 

 Conflicts served in 

 Honours received 

 A dedication page for each medal received which 
includes a photo and description  

 
 
 

 
Canadian Volunteer Service Medal 

1914-1915 Star 
1939-1945 Was Medal 

 
 
Additional information can also be included in the book.  Many 
veterans also served on Canadian soil as firefighters, 
paramedics or police officers and these are all ranks that are 
equally as honourable. 
  



  

 

In 2006 McKenzie & Blundy partnered with international film 
maker Larry Capetto to tell the stories of our local veterans.  As 
the only funeral home participant in our area, we offered a 
unique opportunity to veterans to share their history. 

“Lest They Be Forgotten - CANADA, 
is a moving tribute to those who fought for Canada 
protecting the freedoms we enjoy today in North America” 

On November 11, 2007 we were proud to stand with the 
Sarnia-Lambton Community and honour our local heroes and 
their stories at the films’ premiere at the Imperial Theatre.   

DVD’s of the film can be purchased at the funeral home or you 
can view the trailer at www.veteranshistory.org. 

  

 

We invite everyone to join us in honouring our veterans 
by showing their support with a Lest They Be Forgotten 
lapel pin. 
 

 
 
All proceeds from the pins go to our local Royal Canadian 
Legion, Branch 62 in Sarnia. 
 
$5.00 is a small price to pay to show our support for so 
many people who have given us so much to be thankful 
for. 
 
 

http://www.veteranshistory.org/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

They shall grow not old 

As we that are left grow old 

Age shall not weary them 

Nor the years condemn 

At the going down of the sun. 

And in the morning 

We shall remember them. 

 Laurence Binyon 


